
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 12/10/2021 10:21 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

12/10/2021 

MS Tam Tuohiniemi 
4 / 3 Dowling ST 
FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

Freshwater is getting busier, noisier and parking for residents more and more scarce. I am concerned that 
this DA's proposed new bars, expanded balcony and especially the outdoor PA loud speaker system will 
increase the noise levels and reduce the quality o f  living in Freshwater. Therefore, I strongly oppose the 
DA's plans to build new bars and the outdoors PA loud speaker system. 
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